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 Date: Tuesday 28th March 2023 
 
Dear parents/carers, 

Godinton House Geography workshops 

 

We have been invited to take a select number of children to attend three Geography themed 

workshop mornings.  The children will work with staff from Godinton House Charitable Trust on 

sessions based around different environmental topics.   

 

The sessions are as follows: 

2/5/23 – Water bodies 

6/6/23 – Meadows and pollination 

4/7/23 – Farming, pot to plate. 

 

This project is generously subsided in full by the Godinton House Charitable Trust therefore no fees 

apply in order for your child to attend. The workshops take place during school hours (9.30-12 noon) 

and coach travel to and from the venue is included. The children will return to school in time for their 

normal lunchtime slot. 

 

Your child will need to be dressed in suitable clothing for outdoor learning with legs and arms covered 

and waterproofs/sunhat dependent on the weather. They will also need to bring a water bottle to each 

session. 

 

Staff from Repton Manor Primary School will accompany the children for the entire trip including travel 

to and from the venue and the workshops. 

 

Please confirm your child’s attendance on Arbor by Friday 21st April 2023. 

 

Many thanks,  

 

Melody Scott-Boatfield  
Geography Subject Lead 


